GALENA USD 499
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING
MONDAY, January 8, 2024
News Notes

At the beginning of the meeting, STUCO officers presented cards to the board members for
board appreciation month. 8th grade students that went on the Williamsburg trip talked about
their trip and showed pictures of their favorite things.

The board voted to approve the following items during the regular meeting:
e Denise Titus, board President and Larry Miller, board Vice President
e Opening Galena Virtual School
e 5 year strategic plan
On January 15th we are hosting a county-wide inservice. Riverton and Columbus will be in

attendance.

The next regular scheduled Board of Education meeting is Monday, February 12, 2024 at 6:30
P.M.



